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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 
Wednesday 29th June 2022 

 

Landslide at La Fillette Las Cuevas  

along the North Coast Road 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public of a landslip at La Fillette 

Las Cuevas along the North Coast Road. Works are ongoing at this time and as a result, single lane 

traffic access has been established for commuters.  

 

The Ministry wishes to apologize for any inconvenience caused and thanks the general public for 

their continued cooperation. Please stay connected to the Ministry’s official platforms for further 

updates on this matter. 

 

*** 


